
Take-Home Tuesday: October 26, 2021
UPCOMING EVENTS:

October 25th: Red Ribbon Week
October 27th: Children’s Adoration
October 29th: Halloween Parties
October 29th: Halloween Carnival 4-6 pm in Field
October 31st: Halloween
November 1st: No School/All Saint’s Day/Teacher PD

UPDATES AND REMINDERS
Children’s Adoration: Beginning tomorrow, October 27th, our students will participate in Children’s Adoration at
the Church, hopefully, biweekly. Adoration is a chance for students and teachers to meditate, pray, and be in the
presence of Jesus with the Blessed Sacrament. Once we get on a regular schedule of times for students to attend,
we will share those times with you in the event you would like to participate, as well. I encourage you to talk with
your children about their experience with this!

Follow-Up Friday Changes: I will be making changes to Follow-Up Friday. It will not longer be a second newsletter
that is almost identical to this one. Take Home Tuesday will be where you receive all your information, still.
Follow-Up Friday will now be Faith Friday. I will still include dates of upcoming events, but will now include photos
of what students are doing to study faith in school, information on feast days, saints, scripture, and more!

Requests for Posts: If you want to have something added into THT for a sport, club, or event that you sponsor.
Please either send a flyer or type out the exact wordage. We will not accept a request unless it is in the exact form it
is meant to be seen. This means we will not create the message/information for you.

Red Ribbon Week: We will not be doing themed days this year for Red Ribbon Week. Since we got off to a slow
start for Student Council appointments because of Covid, those appointed did not have time to put together a
program. Instead our teachers have been sent age appropriate resources to education students on living a drug free
life.

Primetime Spirit Wear Out of Stock: For those of you who were unable to purchase a STB sweatshirt from our
spirit store because they became out of stock. A plain maroon crew neck sweatshirt ( find options here) or a plain
maroon cardigan (find options here) will be fine to wear as part of our uniform. When I speak to our Dennis
Uniform rep this year to discuss next year’s uniforms. I will have them add cardigans and crew neck sweatshirts to
our official uniform.

PreK-5 Pants: After Daylight Savings Time ends on November 7th PK-5 graders may not wear shorts and
skirts/jumpers must be worn with leggings, tights or stockings (gray, black, white, or navy) underneath until March
14th. In the winter, our students will still go outside for recess,depending on wind chill, we will still walk to the
church, and have fire drills. Consider buying pants or leggings now.

Mercy High School Open House: Mercy High School Open House for 6th, 7th & 8th grade girls and their parents is on
Sunday, November 7th from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  Our Open House features presentations by Mercy's administration, and
tours with a Student Ambassador to meet our students, faculty, and coaches. For more details and to pre-register,
please go to: https://www.mercyhigh.org/admissions/open-house.cfm.

Halloween:

● Halloween parties will take place on October 29th
● Students arrive in their uniforms and will change later on during the day (besides PK). Any student that

arrives in their costume will be asked to change especially since we have Mass on Friday, as well.
● As a Catholic school, costumes need to be appropriate. No fake weapons are allowed. If you are on the fence

about whether or not your child's costume is appropriate, it is best to play it safe. Hats and masks are okay, as
long as they are appropriate.

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS905US905&sxsrf=AOaemvIfQ-7E1mq9z_CcFCVkoBKMaJt0DA:1635269713363&q=plain+maroon+crew+neck+sweatshirt&spell=1&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwj7toGzzujzAhWGKM0KHWOmAQ8QBSgAegQIARAx&biw=1440&bih=705&dpr=2
https://www.google.com/search?q=plain+maroon+cardigan&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS905US905&sxsrf=AOaemvJPqEvSwMK_mqDEHPxBIdL3uyf2-g%3A1635270728459&ei=SEB4Ya-iG5OQtAa80Ipo&ved=0ahUKEwiv5oWX0ujzAhUTCM0KHTyoAg0Q4dUDCA4&uact=5&oq=plain+maroon+cardigan&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAMyBAgjECcyBAgjECcyBggAEBYQHjoHCAAQRxCwAzoICCEQFhAdEB5KBQg8EgExSgQIQRgAUIvRBFio1QRg_9kEaAFwAngAgAFliAGNBJIBAzUuMZgBAKABAcgBCMABAQ&sclient=gws-wiz
https://www.mercyhigh.org/admissions/open-house.cfm


● PreK students may show up to school in their costumes, but please make sure they have their uniform in
their bag and play shoes just in case.

● Students should bring shoes they are able to walk in/play in.
● Parties will start between 1:30-2:00 in individual classrooms depending on the age of students.
● Room parents will be able to come into the classroom if wearing a mask. Room parents, please

communicate with individual teachers about how you would like to go about this. If you are a room parent
and you are not Safe Environment trained, you may NOT go to the classroom , but you can drop supplies
off at the front office.

○ Room parents that are not trained, please watch out for an email from Brenda Davidson about an
upcoming training at school.

● Childcare and the school will have an outdoor parade around the school starting at 2:45. Students will start
on the west side of the building and walk north around the field ending on the east side of the building.
Please try not to park on the sidewalk that students will be walking on so as not to obstruct the view for all
parents.

● Room parents who are Safe Environment trained can help with the parade, but room parents who aren’t can
only be bystanders. We will start with our PK-PM class followed consecutively by each class until 8th grade.
Childcare will follow 8th grade.

Girl Scouts for Grades 2-4: Click Here for More Information

https://www.stbernardomahaschool.org/current-families/announcements/




St. Bernard’s Sports Section
Information request: If you have information, photos, wins/losses that you would like to

see in the sports section, please email me with what you would like me to post
Efinley@stbernardomaha.org

mailto:Efinley@stbernardomaha.org

